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I do not support this measure, the camping, littering, destruction of public property, 

safety concerns, and impediment on businesses and residents in all metro areas has 

become overwhelming. This is not the solution to the crisis going on. Homelessness 

is a symptom of greater complex issues. The tents everywhere are devaluing homes 

and communities, promote littering and have ruined the beauty of this city. I do not 

support a lifestyle of no consequences. I am not unsympathetic to these individuals. 

The focus should be on stopping drug usage and mental health crises.  


